
 

Strategic Federal Credit Union 
22110 Pacific Boulevard, Suite 100, Sterling, Virginia 20166 * 571-250-2019 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Strategic FCU’s Springfield Branch will be permanently closed after 

June 7, 2024 
 

We apologize for the short notice, but due to a change in building ownership the 

Credit Union’s Springfield Branch will be permanently closed after Friday, June 

7, 2024. The Credit Union staff remains committed to our members and will 

continue to provide services at our Dulles branch, as well as online.  

 

Please mail all future deposits, payments, and correspondence to: 

 

  Strategic FCU 

  22110 Pacific Blvd.  

  Suite 100 

  Sterling, VA 20166 

 

You will also need to update the address in bill payment systems used to send 

deposits or payments to Strategic FCU.  

 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience during this 
transition.  
 
If you have any questions, please call 571-250-2019. 

 

Jerry Macomber 
President/CEO 


